
 

 

 

11th January 2018 

Dear Eco council member, 

This is our schedule of meetings for Term 2. 4 meetings in total. 

We plan to meet on alternate Wednesdays from 3pm to 4pm 

Wednesday 17th January 

Wednesday 31st January 

Wednesday 28th February 

Wednesday 14th March 

On the first Wednesday (17th) we plan to do a litter-pick in the 

school.  Please bring old clothes and boots.  We have equipment 

and gloves in the school. 

 

Attending these meetings are important as you are representing 

your class.  Please try your best to attend. 

 

We are going to work hard between now and June to try and 

move closer to getting our green flag award. 

 

 

http://eco-schoolsni.org/cgi-bin/greeting?instanceID=1

